
Just a reminder that there are continuing road 
works in and around Ulverston so please 
remember to allocate a few extra minutes to 
your journey when transporting children to and  
from school. 

To avoid congestion in the streets near school we 
operate a voluntary one way system, entering 
Argyle Street from the Hill Fall end and leaving at 
the Chapel Street end.  

---
Ms Davison is starting to put together shoeboxes 
for the Christmas Appeal.  Please could you begin 
to send donations into school as soon as 
possible. Thank you.

What a very busy week we have had here at SJB. 
It was lovely to see so many of you here 
at the Poetry Celebration afternoon today.  
We were so pleased to welcome the late 
Mr Richardson’s family who have 
sponsored much of our poetry work this term.  
Congratulations to all our finalists and 
Sarah John in particular.  

Another fantastic piece of news from the Heart of Ulverston 
is that  one of our children at SJB, Bradley Sproat, has been 
nominated for a Courage Award at the ceremony next week. 
Please keep an eye on the local press for more information.  
We wish Bradley and his family lots of luck!

On Friday of next week (last day of term) we will be taking 
part in ‘Wear Something Pink Day’ in aid of Breast Cancer.  
Donations welcome.

Miss H Pemberton
Headteacher
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